## Printer's error Our apology

To the readers of the Tlingit Haida Newsletter:

In the last edition of the Tlingit-Haida Newspaper, two pictures were inadvertently put in the wrong place by our printer. Thusly, a picture of Jan Garcia, new vice-president of the Sitka-ANS Camp, was put

over the caption on the picture of a Mt. Fairweather dancer and vice versa.

We have received sincere apologies from our printer and we wish to extend their and our regrets for this unfortunate occurrence.

The Tundra Times